
 

 

 
General Membership Meeting Minutes  -  October 31, 2023 

Lincoln Hills Golf Course Banquet Tent 
                                             

 

Present:         50+ Members  

    

Guests:      Lunch and Beverage Volunteers 

 

 

1.    MEETING CALLED TO ORDER:   Tom 

- President Tom Horan called the meeting to order at 2:03pm. 

 

2.  MEMBERSHIP REPORT – BOB SCHOENHERR 

- gave un update on our membership numbers and how the club has remained about the same size 

with new members about equal to the ones leaving. 

- updated the membership on the NCGA Membership policy, with increased dues and no grace 

period for early renewals. 

- Men’s Club will handle all this by email to all our members, stay tuned. 

- our dues will be increased to $110 for 2024 to cover the NCGA increase and our increased 

expenses. 

 

3.  COURSE UPDATE - Tom 

- Tom reported that Keith Bergevin had talked to Chad about course improvements and the only 

real project in the works is to fix the bridges.  It is possible this may start in 2024 or possibly 

2025, depending on funds 

 

4.  ELECTION OF 2024 BOARD 

  

- The following 2024 Board of Directors proposal was presented to the membership.   

o Jim McGeough, Rob Davies, Brian Fox, Bob Schoenherr, Jeff Warner, Mike McGuire-

Back, Dan Guth, Wayne Sutton, Bill Hall, Steve Bourn, Keith Bergevin, Douglas 

Krochak 

- The proposal was approved by the attending membership. 

 

 

Meeting was closed at 2:36pm.   

 

Minutes recorded by Rob Davies.  Minutes compiled and distributed by Jim McGeough – 2023 

Secretary 


